
Eipperle Family 

Our final days in Ukraine have been very hectic. Thank you for praying. Every day several things are  
accomplished. When we first arrived in Ukraine it was miracle to even get one thing accomplished. Just  
buying food (or attempting to buy food) was a big accomplishment in those days. A lot has changed.  
Now the hard part is deciding which supermarket or restaurant to go to. 

 

There is another thing, or should I say two things that we are having a hard time accomplishing. We have yet 
to find new owners for the vans we have. Many people have looked or intended to buy but we are 
still searching for homes for them. Please pray about this for us.  

 

We fly to America in 30 days. If you have not scheduled to time for us to come visit you or your church; 
please do so. We would love to see you and tell you about our new ministry with Operation World.   

 

Schedule 

• May 20th - Moving company will pack our things 

• June 4th - Fly to Chicago 

• July 14-19 - DAR Colorado Springs 

• September 22 - Maranatha Bible Church, Cedar Rapids, IA 
 

Thank you for your friendship! 

Kyle, Carrie, Michaela, Elijah, Juliana, Lydia, Alia, Mariah, and Karina 

 

Kyle and Carrie Eipperle 

Verbyts’koho 14Б, Apt. 163 

Kyiv  02121 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.operationworld.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cbd5967ecbe7849c95a8908d6d0a43a01%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636925801168524381&sdata=P3zyem0b5AJhVonrSBMRQiefsiUle7%2F313jVzpKApA4%3

